Dear Mr. Thuaire,

| am writing on behalf of the Highgate Society to support the application for the restoration of
Athlone House. After the many years of battling to save the house against inappropriate
development, we are delighted that a scheme has now been submitted which fulfils the criteria set
down in the s106 and that the original house will at last be returned to its former glory.

Elspeth Clements,
Chairman Highgate Society Planning Committee.



